
Subject RE: Official letter of resignation from The HHSAB board

From Teresa M. Gillotti

To Alanis, Sarah

Cc India Williams; 

Sent Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:36 PM

From: Teresa M. Gillotti <gillottitm@washtenaw.org> 
Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:25 PM
To: Weinberg, Rachel <RWeinberg@a2gov.org>
Cc: India Williams <williamsi@washtenaw.org>
Subject: FW: Official letter of resignation from The HHSAB board

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, 

or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe. 

HI Rachel,

- Business (Andrew Watson)
- Non-profit/Consumer (formerly Greg Pratt)
- Non-profit/Consumer (Jason O Talley) 

I wanted to pass this HHSAB board resignation on to you. I’m tracking the following open seats:

Can you let me know if that matches what you have? Also – I’m hoping you might send over any 
applications for HHSAB that are still active, so I can share with the mayor some recommendations for 
the HHSAB.

Thanks for your help!
-Teresa 

From: Watson, Andre <AWatson@a2gov.org> 
Sent: Thursday, November 4, 2021 12:33 PM
To: Teresa M. Gillotti <gillottitm@washtenaw.org>
Subject: Official letter of resignation from The HHSAB board

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Teresa,

Sorry for the delay. But please accept this email as my letter of resignation. Also, thank you 
for everything and I appreciated my time on the board. I learned a lot and I appreciate all they 
do for the community. Thank you and please let me know if you could benefit from me finding 
a replacement board member.  

Thank you,
Andre'
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